
Destany Farruggia is currently a Deaf support specialist intern at San Antonio College. 
In April 2022, she became president of the American Sign Language Honor Society. 

Additionally, she is a member of both the American Sign Language Connection Club 
and Phi Theta Kappa. She recently graduated in fall 2022 with an associate of arts 
degree. Her hopes are to graduate this spring semester of 2023 with an associate 
of applied science to then come back in the fall and continue pursuing San Antonio 
College’s American Sign Language interpreting program. 

Aside from academia, she enjoys traveling! She recently received her first passport 
and has arranged three trips for the year of 2023. In this lifetime, Destany aspires to 
continue educating herself along with traveling the world. 
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“Motivation is what gets you started. Habit is 
what keeps you going.”

– Jim Ryun{ }


